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Coffee Regional Medical Center Recognizes Noah Gaona as BEE Award Winner 
for 4th Quarter 2022 

 

March 09, 2023 (Douglas, Ga) –  

Coffee Regional Medical Center is proud to honor staff members who patients, patient families, 

or co-workers have recognized for their outstanding work. It truly takes teamwork when it comes 

to quality patient care and Coffee Regional Medical Center recognizes that. The BEE Award was 

established to recognize the extraordinary work of non-nursing staff. This award complements 

the DAISY Award, which recognizes outstanding service and care by our nursing staff. 

For the 4th quarter of 2022, the BEE Award honoree is Noah Gaona. Noah is an experienced 

Phlebotomist with the CRMC Lab. Noah received 3 nominations this quarter. A patient’s family 

member nominated him, stating, “We had the best possible experience that day because of Noah. 

He did an excellent job making this mama and her son more relaxed and confident in an 

uncomfortable situation.” 

Employees of CRMC also nominated Noah. They shared, "Noah is a wonderful coworker. He 

has an amazing personality and tries to make all his patients feel comfortable. He is always 

willing to help, even when not called and asked to come." We are honored to have Noah on our 

team and appreciate the care and compassion he puts into his work. 

All non-nursing members of the Coffee Regional Medical Center staff qualify for the BEE 

Award. Nominations are gathered each month and awarded every quarter. Members of the BEE 

Award committee choose the award recipient. Each honoree receives a certificate: “This award is 

proudly presented in recognition of going BEE-yond in showing our patients & visitors an 

Exceptional Experience here at Coffee Regional Medical Center.” Additionally, honorees receive 

a unique BEE Award pin for their badge, a $50 gift certificate, and a reception with their 

colleagues featuring freshly made honey buns as a sweet treat. 

If you would like to nominate a Coffee Regional Medical Center staff member for the Bee 

Award, visit us online at www.CoffeeRegional.org/Bee. If you want to nominate a nurse for the 

Daisy Award, visit us at www.CoffeeRegional.org/Daisy. 
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